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UIAC- UTTHAAN 
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Sector 16-C, Dwarka New Delhi-110078 

 
 
                      F. No. GGSIPU/UIAC/2023/006 
 

                                                                   NOTICE 
 

                Date:21st March 2024

                      Subject: Information regarding UGC Letter for “Financial Assistance to Visually Disabled 
Teachers. 
 
Please find the attached copy of an email sent by UGC duly forwarded to the Undersigned from 
the O/o VC, GGSIPU via O/o Director Development regarding the UGC Letter for “Financial 
Assistance to Visually Disabled Teachers. UGC has extended the scheme of Financial Assistance 
to Visually Disabled Teachers upto 31st March 2024. 
 
Interested candidates can send the application as per the UGC norms.(PFA the copy of email & 
UGC letter). 

 
 
 
 
 
                  
 
 
 
 
                            Prof. (Dr) Shalini Garg 

University Grievance Redressal Officer (Disability Matters)  
Convener & Chairperson,  
University Inclusion & Accessibility Cell 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


